
Dear Mr. Coles,

Please register my objection to the proposed development plans at the Yonge &
Steeles neighbourhood because:

The proposed height is more than double what is currently allowed in the
Secondary Plan

There has been little to no consultation with the community

In general, I believe these projects are overwhelmingly large mostly to give
builders maximum profit using minmal land space with little regard for the users
of the space.

From: Magnifico, Rose
To: Britto, John
Subject: FW: [External] Fwd: Yonge / Steeles Development
Date: Wednesday, July 8, 2020 9:19:53 AM

PH

Rose Magnifico
Council / Committee Administrator 905-832-8585, ext. 8030 |
rose.magnifico@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan l City Clerk’s Office
2141 Major Mackenzie Dr., Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1
vaughan.ca

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca <Clerks@vaughan.ca> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2020 3:53 PM
To: Magnifico, Rose <Rose.Magnifico@vaughan.ca>
Subject: FW: [External] Fwd: Yonge / Steeles Development

From: Murray Bloomfield <  
Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2020 3:38 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Cc: Bevilacqua, Maurizio <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Shefman, Alan
<Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] Fwd: Yonge / Steeles Development
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An example of this was the proposed development of the Springfarm Plaza that
was defeated.

i generally understand intensification is necessary but not at the expense of the
people in the surrounding community where I have resided for 42 years..

Please keep me informed of any actions Council may take on these proposals.

Murray Bloomfield
 Heatherton Way, Thornhill, ON L4J 3E6

 
 


